

Mercy Christian <mercy.christian@gmail.com>

## 2021 RGC Donation Letter

1 message

Reigning Glory Church <rgchurch@rgchurch.com> To: Mercy Christian <mercy.christian@gmail.com>

Thu, Jan 27, 2022 at 12:44 PM



## Reigning Glory Church

P.O. Box 27194 Houston, TX 77227 (713) 355-4567



rgchurch@rgchurch.com

## Dear Mercy Christian,

This letter is to acknowledge your contributions to Reigning Glory Church for the year 2021. Our records indicate that your total contribution was \$200.00. Please contact us if your records differ at the phone number referenced above. No goods or services were provided by Reigning Glory Church in exchange for this contribution.

Last Monday, I was outside with my dogs when a large monarch butterfly came and danced all around me. It flew so low, my two dogs were snipping at it, trying to eat it. The following day, it came around me again. Both days, it stayed with me until I went back into the house. Butterflies usually appear in the spring, not in the dead of winter (January). I believe it was a sign sent to me that change is here. The year 2022 will be a tough year for many, but for those who have been faithful, it will be an awesome year. Many changes are coming. Some of you will move this year, others will see great changes in your family for the better and even your health. I believe the great losses we experienced, in the past, will begin to be restored this year.

When a great friend was in the hospital with Covid and called for prayer, God told me He would heal her because of her great offerings of the past. God had set in place a memorial for her as He did with Cornelius. The bible says, "Store up for yourselves treasures in heaven, where neither moth nor rust can corrupt, and thieves cannot steal". (Matthew 6:19-21). All your giving in 2021 toward RGC is stored up for you. God has made a memorial for you in your heavenly account. Bring it to His remembrance the next time you are in need, and He will remember!

Thank you for being a faithful partner and having faith in the vision God has given us as sons to serve His kingdom. May you be a partaker of the great harvest for the seed you have sown into this spiritual mission. I pray God to clothe you with His glory and honor, this year, for your faithfulness of love to Reigning Glory Church and me. I love you very

much and appreciate your heart to support this work! I look forward to what we can accomplish together in 2022, as the Spirit of God leads.

Thank you for standing with me!

Love,

Pastor Lacrica Hlavinka

## Ami Camara

Assistant to Pastor LaCricia Hlavinka

**Reigning Glory Church** 

713-355-4567







